
Attention

Effective September 15, 2020, SAF-HOLLAND  
will retire the FW35 & FW33 low lube top plate 
specification on SDS No-Tilt base. 

OEM orders for the fully assembled fifth wheel 
products will be accepted until September 15, 2020. 
Service parts will be available through SAF-HOLLAND 
Aftermarket for a limited time. Customers should 
consider the FW35 & FW33 top plate specification on 
ILS No-Tilt base or the FW70 top plate specification 
on SDS No-Tilt base as alternatives. 

Assemblies affected by this retirement consist of the 
FW35 & FW33 top plate on SDS No-Tilt base part 
numbers including all variations and slide lengths. 

If you have any questions or require additional 
product assistance, please contact your account 
manager or customer service representative. 
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